
To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing to express my support for the use of UTVs on Oregon highways. As someone who has 

traveled to other states where this is allowed, I can attest to the benefits it brings. 

 

Firstly, Oregon's current ATV laws are confusing, with different regulations for different types of off-road 

vehicles. Allowing UTVs on highways would streamline this process and make it easier for riders to know 

where they can and cannot go. 

 

In my experience traveling to other states, allowing UTVs on highways has been a positive experience. It 

has provided an opportunity for families to explore new areas together, and has given businesses a new 

way to access remote locations. 

 

Furthermore, the use of UTVs on highways could streamline law enforcement efforts. Rather than 

having to navigate complex regulations and deal with multiple types of vehicles, officers would have a 

clearer understanding of what is allowed and be better equipped to enforce the laws. 

 

In conclusion, I urge you to consider allowing UTVs on Oregon highways. It would simplify the current 

regulations, provide new opportunities for families and businesses, and help streamline law 

enforcement efforts. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dennis Paulsen 


